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With regard to the intervention by the US delegate, we would like to reiterate that there are no 

political prisoners in Azerbaijan; people mentioned in the statement have been arrested not on 

the ground of their professional activities, but for committing certain crime offences.  

Regarding the issues raised by the EU delegation, we would like to stress that my Delegation, in 

its previous statements, comments and remarks during the previous sessions on numerous times, 

has covered all the issues. Therefore, we believe that there is no need to repeat ourselves. 
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